
‭October 30, 2023‬

‭Bradley-Sciocchetti Inc.‬
‭4420 Route 130 North‬
‭Pennsauken, N.J. 08109‬

‭Re:      Notice of Award‬
‭Upper Darby Police HQ Replacement Boilers‬
‭Our Project Number – UPT-Police-02‬

‭Dear Mr. Brennan,‬

‭Please be advised that your company is the apparent low bidder for the above referenced project at the Bid Price of‬
‭$179,840.‬‭A Contractor Responsibility Determination‬‭is hereby issued in accordance with Township Ordinance No.‬
‭3107, Standards of Contractor Responsibility and Eligibility.‬

‭A copy of this letter will be posted to the Township website and the Contractor Responsibility backup documentation‬
‭will be made available for public inspection in the Department of Public Works, Room 301. The public inspection‬
‭period will begin on October 30, 2023 and will last for Fourteen (14) calendar days, ending November 13, 2023.‬

‭If anyone wishes to review the Contractor Responsibility backup documentation, they must schedule an appointment‬
‭with the Department of Public Works.‬

‭Should you have any questions please feel free to contact me at 1-610-714-7152.‬

‭Best Regards,‬

‭Erik Schmidt‬
‭Assistant Director, Administrative Services‬
‭Upper Darby Township‬
‭eschmidt@upperdarby.org| 610.734.7625‬

‭cc.‬ ‭Barbarann Keffer - Mayor‬
‭Alison Dobbins – Acting CAO‬
‭Sean Kilkenny, Esq. – Township Solicitor‬
‭Joe Martin - Public Works Director‬
‭Michael Galante, PE - Township Engineer‬

‭A HOME RULE COMMUNITY‬
‭www.upperdarby.org‬




